
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sgcps.org 
 

 

Newsletter 4th February 2022  

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 

 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It was wonderful to see such a busy school at the end of 

the day on Wednesday for our Book Look. The children 

love the opportunity to share their work with their families 

and we do hope you found it insightful to see what your 

child has achieved so far this academic year. If you were 

unable to attend, please don’t worry, the dates will soon 

be released for Parents’ Evening which will be at the 

beginning of March. There you will be able to see some of 

your child’s books and discuss with your child’s class 

teacher their progress this academic year. 

 

We said farewell to Mrs Boshell today, who has given over 

14 years of service to our school community. We thank her 

for everything she has given to help the learning of many 

children in our nursery, allowing them to flourish in the initial 

stages of their education and foundations for the future. 

We wish her the very best as she begins a new chapter 

and know she will continue to be a part of our wider 

school community.  

 

We hope you have a wonderful weekend. 
 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Yuen 
 

 

 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/
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Lent Term 
 

 

Term ends: Friday 11th February 2022 
 

Half Term: Monday 14th February 2022 -

Friday 18th February 2022 
 

Term starts: Monday 21st February 2022 
 

Term ends: Friday 1st April 2022 
 

Pentecost Term 
 

Term starts: Tuesday 19th April 2022 
 
 

Term ends: Friday 27th May 2022 
 

Half Term: Monday 30th May 2022-

Friday 3rd June 2022 
 

Term starts: Monday 6th June 2022 
 
 

Term ends: Thursday 21st July 2022  
 

(Please note this revised day, which 

takes into account the extra day given 

for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee) 
 

Find the full calendar here. 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 2021-22 

 

PTFA Dates for your Diary 

 

It has come to our attention that parking on site 

for members of our school community with Blue 

Badges has become more difficult of late. 

Please could all members of our community be 

reminded that they should not park in the 

disabled bays at the front of the school unless 

you have a Blue Badge displayed. 

We are working with contractors to ensure that 

they also abide by these rules too! 

Coffee and Chat Event Parking 

Fishers of Men! 

We welcome all of our parents to come and 

enjoy a cup of tea or coffee and a chat with 

Mrs Yuen and Mrs Darwin                                                          

this Wednesday, 9th                                              

February, in the Emmaus                                              

Room from 2.45pm.  

Please park off-site and                                                 

enter the school via the                                          

School Office.  

Our PTFA have set some dates for their next fundraisers: 

 

Two’s Day Challenge - 2/2/22-22/2/22 

Children to bring in 2ps, 20ps and £2s to add to their class jar 

ready for our whole school challenge on 22/2/22. 

 

Winter Warm Up – 11/2/22 

There will be the opportunity for you to buy hot chocolate and a 

doughnut for £1 on the way home from school.  

 

The PTFA anticipate being able to share the date for our next 

school disco very soon – keep your eyes peeled! 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                 

Our Nursery children represented St Gregory’s in the Our Lady 

Immaculate Prayer Chain today. The Prayer Chain happens on the first 

Friday of every month and everyone in the OLICAT community is invited 

to take part.  

The Nursery class began the hour in prayer, then learned a song about 

being ‘Fishers of Men’ and created beautiful fish for their new classroom 

display. Thank you to Victoria, one of our Nursery pupils, who was very 

industrious, working to write all of the signs the children wanted to add 

to the display.  

It was a great team effort! Thank you everyone involved! 

 

https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3285&type=pdf

